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practices in Yakima County
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BUSINESS OF THE CITY COUNCIL
YAKIMA, WASHINGTON
AGENDA STATEMENT

 

 

 
SUMMARY EXPLANATION:

Attached for Council's information is a letter received from Pacific Power in response to the City of
Yakima's July 17, 2024 letter outlining concerns and recommendations regarding recent power outages
in Yakima County. 
 
ITEM BUDGETED: N/A
 
STRATEGIC PRIORITY 24-25: An Engaged Yakima
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
ATTACHMENTS:
Yakima City Council-Response Aug 2024 Final.pdf

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/2784217/Yakima_City_Council-Response_Aug_2024_Final.pdf
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